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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 

To: Tripp Coston 
Subject: RE: DNs 11718-08 and 11719-08 

Friday, January 23, 2009 10:29 AM 

Great! Thank you for the follow-up. Marguerite is correct, ... .it should have been Docket 090037 rathcr than 090C \ 
So, just as a follow-up and for purposes of keeping the record straight, DNs 11 71 5-08 through 1 171 ‘)-OS are being 
moved Cram Docket 080000 to newly established Docket 090037. DNs 11715 through 1171 7-08 have already been 
moved. Per this e-mail, we are moving DNs I 1  718-08 and 11 719-08 from 080000 to 090037. 

Thank you again for all your help! 

Dorothy 

From: Tripp Coston 
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 9:49 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: DNs 11718-08 and 11719-08 

These two should be moved, too. Also, Marguerite mentioned docket 090037 instead of090073. Thanks for keeping 
me in line! 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 9:42 AM 
To: Tripp Coston 
Cc: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: FW: DNs 11718-08 and 11719-08 

Good moming Tripp, 

Margucrite indicated earlier that DNs 1171 8-08 and 11719-08 should be moved from Docket 080000 to 090073 as 
well. If you will confimi that, I wi l l  use this e-mail to make that change as well. As mentioned earlier, if you find any 
others that need to be  moved, please let me know. Thank you for your help! 

Dorothy 

1/23/2009 


